An Introduction To Animals And The Law The
Palgrave Macmillan Animal Ethics Series
Eventually, you will completely discover a supplementary experience and
talent by spending more cash. still when? complete you consent that you
require to get those all needs in imitation of having significantly cash? Why
dont you try to acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something
that will lead you to comprehend even more something like the globe,
experience, some places, in the manner of history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your extremely own grow old to show reviewing habit. in the midst of
guides you could enjoy now is An Introduction To Animals And The Law The
Palgrave Macmillan Animal Ethics Series below.

Beating Hearts Sherry F. Colb
2016-03-08 How can someone who
condemns hunting, animal farming, and
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animal experimentation also favor
legal abortion, which is the
deliberate destruction of a human
fetus? The authors of Beating Hearts
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aim to reconcile this apparent
conflict and examine the surprisingly
similar strategic and tactical
questions faced by activists in the
pro-life and animal rights movements.
Beating Hearts maintains that
sentience, or the ability to have
subjective experiences, grounds a
being's entitlement to moral concern.
The authors argue that nearly all
human exploitation of animals is
unjustified. Early abortions do not
contradict the sentience principle
because they precede fetal sentience,
and Beating Hearts explains why the
mere potential for sentience does not
create moral entitlements. Late
abortions do raise serious moral
questions, but forcing a woman to
carry a child to term is problematic
as a form of gender-based
exploitation. These ethical
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

explorations lead to a wider
discussion of the strategies deployed
by the pro-life and animal rights
movements. Should legal reforms
precede or follow attitudinal
changes? Do gory images win over or
alienate supporters? Is violence ever
principled? By probing the
connections between debates about
abortion and animal rights, Beating
Hearts uses each highly contested set
of questions to shed light on the
other.
Animal Movement Across Scales LarsAnders Hansson 2014-08-21 Adopts a
broad, cross-taxonomic approach to
animal movement across both temporal
and spatial scales; addresses how and
why animals move, and in what ways
they differ in their locomotion and
navigation performance; synthesizes
our current knowledge of the genetics
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of movement/migration, including gene
flow and local adaptations; provides
a future perspective on how patterns
of animal migration may change over
time, together with the potential
evolutionary consequences.--Provided
by publisher
Animals, Biopolitics, Law Irus
Braverman 2015-12-22 Typically, the
legal investigation of nonhuman life,
and of animal life in particular, is
conducted through the discourse of
animal rights. Within this discourse,
legal rights are extended to certain
nonhuman animals through the same
liberal framework that has afforded
human rights before it. Animals,
Biopolitics, Law envisions the
possibility of lively legalities that
move beyond the humanist perspective.
Drawing on an array of expertise—from
law, geography, and anthropology,
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

through animal studies and
posthumanism, to science and
technology studies—this
interdisciplinary collection asks
what, in legal terms, it means to be
human and nonhuman, what it means to
govern and to be governed, and what
are the ethical and political
concerns that emerge in the project
of governing not only human but also
more-than-human life.
Animal Rights: A Very Short
Introduction David DeGrazia
2002-02-21 By presenting models for
understanding animals' moral status
and rights, and examining their
mental lives and welfare, the author
explores the implications for how we
should treat animals in connection
with our diet, zoos, and research.
Animals and Society Margo DeMello
2021-04-13 Human-animal studies is an
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interdisciplinary field that explores
the spaces that animals occupy in
human social and cultural worlds. It
examines the interactions humans and
animals have with each other and the
ways animal lives intersect with
human societies. Since existing
social orders rely on the
exploitation of animals to serve
human needs, the questions posed by
human-animal studies touch upon a
wide range of fundamental issues.
Animals and Society provides a broad
overview of this rapidly growing
field. Margo DeMello offers students
and scholars a holistic and
comprehensive picture of the state of
inquiry into the relationships that
exist between humans and other
animals. She considers interactions
between animals and humans in social
organizations, such as the family,
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

the legal system, and political and
religious institutions. A major focus
is the social construction of animals
in world cultures and the way in
which these social meanings are used
to reinforce and perpetuate
hierarchical human relationships such
as racism, sexism, and class
privilege. The book also examines how
different human groups construct a
range of identities for themselves
and for others through animals. This
second edition of Animals and Society
is fully updated and expanded
throughout, enhancing the book’s
relevance for student and activist
readers alike. It includes many new
international examples, all-new case
studies, and updated supplementary
readings.
Ethics and Animals Lori Gruen
2011-02-03 In this comprehensive
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introduction to animal ethics, Lori
Gruen weaves together poignant and
provocative case studies with
discussions of ethical theory, urging
readers to engage critically and
empathetically reflect on our
treatment of other animals. In clear
and accessible language, Gruen
provides a survey of the issues
central to human-animal relations and
a reasoned new perspective on current
key debates in the field. She
analyses and explains a range of
theoretical positions and poses
challenging questions that directly
encourage readers to hone their
ethical reasoning skills and to
develop a defensible position about
their own practices. Her book will be
an invaluable resource for students
in a wide range of disciplines
including ethics, environmental
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

studies, veterinary science, women's
studies, and the emerging field of
animal studies and is an engaging
account of the subject for general
readers with no prior background in
philosophy.
Animals and Ethics 101 Nathan Nobis
2016-10-11 Animals and Ethics 101
helps readers identify and evaluate
the arguments for and against various
uses of animals, such: - Is it
morally wrong to experiment on
animals? Why or why not? - Is it
morally permissible to eat meat? Why
or why not? - Are we morally
obligated to provide pets with
veterinary care (and, if so, how
much?)? Why or why not? And other
challenging issues and questions.
Developed as a companion volume to an
online "Animals & Ethics" course, it
is ideal for classroom use,
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discussion groups or self study. The
book presupposes no conclusions on
these controversial moral questions
about the treatment of animals, and
argues for none either. Its goal is
to help the reader better engage the
issues and arguments on all sides
with greater clarity, understanding
and argumentative rigor. Includes a
bonus chapter, "Abortion and Animal
Rights: Does Either Topic Lead to the
Other?"
Introduction to Veterinary and
Comparative Forensic Medicine John E.
Cooper 2008-04-15 Introduction to
Veterinary and Comparative Forensic
Medicine is a ground-breaking book in
an emerging new speciality. It
reflects the increasing demand for
expert opinion by veterinarians and
others in courts of law and elsewhere
on such matters as: · wildlife
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

conservation, · welfare of, and
alleged cruelty to, animals, ·
insurance, certification and
malpractice · the identification of
live and dead species or their
derivatives. It also discusses and
analyses current concern over
possible links between domestic
violence and abuse of animals.
Throughout the book the emphasis is
on the need for a systematic and
thorough approach to forensic work. A
particular feature is practical
advice, with protocols on dealing
with common problems, together with
case studies, various appendices and
an extensive bibliography. A vital
reference for members of the
veterinary profession, lawyers,
enforcement bodies and welfare and
conservation organisations. The
comparative aspects provide an
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important source of information for
those working in human forensic
medicine and the biological sciences.
The Routledge Handbook of Animal
Ethics Bob Fischer 2019-12-06 There
isn’t one conversation about animal
ethics. Instead, there are several
important ones that are scattered
across many disciplines.This volume
both surveys the field of animal
ethics and draws professional
philosophers, graduate students, and
undergraduates more deeply into the
discussions that are happening
outside of philosophy departments. To
that end, the volume contains more
nonphilosophers than philosophers,
explicitly inviting scholars from
other fields—such as animal science,
ecology, economics, psychology, law,
environmental science, and applied
biology, among others—to bring their
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

own disciplinary resources to bear on
matters that affect animals. The
Routledge Handbook of Animal Ethics
is composed of 44 chapters, all
appearing in print here for the first
time, and organized into the
following six sections: I. Thinking
About Animals II. Animal Agriculture
and Hunting III. Animal Research and
Genetic Engineering IV. Companion
Animals V. Wild Animals:
Conservation, Management, and Ethics
VI. Animal Activism The chapters are
brief, and they have been written in
a way that is accessible to serious
undergraduate students, regardless of
their field of study. The volume
covers everything from animal
cognition to the state of current
fisheries, from genetic modification
to intersection animal activism. It
is a resource designed for anyone
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interested in the moral issues that
emerge from human interactions with
animals.
Animal Laws of India 1996 Compilation
of central and state laws.
An Introduction to Animals in the Law
Lesli Bisgould 2007
Knowing Animals Laurence Simmons 2007
Drawing on a range of perspectives philosophy, literary criticism, art
history and cultural studies-the
essays collected here explore
unconventional ways of knowing
animals, offering new insights into
apparently familiar relationships
between humans and other living
beings.
Introduction to Animal Rights Gary
Francione 2010-07-29 Argues that the
way humans treat animals results from
the contradiction between the ideas
that animals have some rights, but
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

that they are also property, and
offers ways to resolve the conflict.
The Animal Kingdom: A Very Short
Introduction Peter Holland 2011-11-24
The animal world is immensely
diverse, and our understanding of it
has been greatly enhanced by analysis
of DNA and the study of evolution and
development ('evo-devo'). In this
Very Short Introduction Peter Holland
presents a modern tour of the animal
kingdom. Beginning with the
definition of animals (not obvious in
biological terms), he takes the
reader through the high-level
groupings of animals (phyla) and new
views on their evolutionary
relationships based on molecular
data, together with an overview of
the biology of each group of animals.
The phylogenetic view is central to
zoology today and the volume will be
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of great value to all students of the
life sciences, as well as providing a
concise summary for the interested
general reader. ABOUT THE SERIES: The
Very Short Introductions series from
Oxford University Press contains
hundreds of titles in almost every
subject area. These pocket-sized
books are the perfect way to get
ahead in a new subject quickly. Our
expert authors combine facts,
analysis, perspective, new ideas, and
enthusiasm to make interesting and
challenging topics highly readable.
International Animal Research
Regulations National Research Council
2012-06-26 Animals are widely used in
neuroscience research to explore
biological mechanisms of nervous
system function, to identify the
genetic basis of disease states, and
to provide models of human disorders
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

and diseases for the development of
new treatments. To ensure the humane
care and use of animals, numerous
laws, policies, and regulations are
in place governing the use of animals
in research, and certain animal
regulations have implications
specific to neuroscience research. To
consider animal research regulations
from a global perspective, the IOM
Forum on Neuroscience and Nervous
System Disorders, in collaboration
with the National Research Council
and the Institute for Laboratory
Animal Research, held a workshop in
Buckinghamshire, UK, July 26-27,
2011. The workshop brought together
neuroscientists, legal scholars,
administrators, and other key
stakeholders to discuss current and
emerging trends in animal regulations
as they apply to the neurosciences.
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This document summarizes the
workshop.
Studies in Global Animal Law Anne
Peters 2020-01-01 This open access
book contains 13 contributions on
global animal law, preceded by an
introduction which explains key
concepts and methods. Global Animal
Law refers to the sum of legal rules
and principles (both state-made and
non-state-made) governing the
interaction between humans and other
animals, on a domestic, local,
regional, and international level.
Global animal law is the response to
the mismatch between almost
exclusively national animal-related
legislation on the one hand, and the
global dimension of the animal issue
on the other hand. The chapters lay
some historical foundations in the
ius naturae et gentium, examine
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

various aspects of how national and
international law traditionally deals
with animals as commodity; and
finally suggest new legal concepts
and protective strategies. The book
shows numerous entry points for
animal issues in international law
and at the same time shifts the focus
and scope of inquiry.
Animal Welfare and International
Trade Law Katie Sykes 2021-05-28 This
thought-provoking book examines the
rise of animal welfare as a serious
policy concern in the international
trade law regime. The central focus
is an in-depth study of the
background and legal analysis of the
landmark EC – Seal Products case,
which confirmed the importance of
animal welfare in WTO law. The book
explores how the WTO handled the
relationship between trade
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disciplines and animal welfare,
including the particularly
challenging questions around
Indigenous seal hunting rights. It
offers a detailed account of animal
welfare and animal conservation
commitments in new trade agreements,
as well as mechanisms for
enforcement, cooperation, and citizen
participation.
The Oxford Handbook of Animal Ethics
Tom L. Beauchamp 2011-11-17 Edited by
Tom L. Beauchamp and R.G. Frey.
An Introduction to Animals and the
Law Joan E. Schaffner 2010-11-02 This
exploration of the newly emerging,
diverse, and controversial area of
animal lawpresents a basic survey of
the laws designed to protect animals,
analyzing and critiquing them, and
proposing a future where the legal
regime properly recognizes and
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

protects the inherent worth of all
animals.
Chimpanzee Rights Kristin Andrews
2018-09-10 Since 2013, an
organization called the Nonhuman
Rights Project has brought before the
New York State courts an unusual
request—asking for habeas corpus
hearings to determine whether Kiko
and Tommy, two captive chimpanzees,
should be considered legal persons
with the fundamental right to bodily
liberty. While the courts have agreed
that chimpanzees share emotional,
behavioural, and cognitive
similarities with humans, they have
denied that chimpanzees are persons
on superficial and sometimes
conflicting grounds. Consequently,
Kiko and Tommy remain confined as
legal "things" with no rights. The
major moral and legal question
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remains unanswered: are chimpanzees
mere "things", as the law currently
sees them, or can they be "persons"
possessing fundamental rights? In
Chimpanzee Rights: The Philosophers’
Brief, a group of renowned
philosophers considers these
questions. Carefully and clearly,
they examine the four lines of
reasoning the courts have used to
deny chimpanzee personhood: species,
contract, community, and capacities.
None of these, they argue, merits
disqualifying chimpanzees from
personhood. The authors conclude that
when judges face the choice between
seeing Kiko and Tommy as things and
seeing them as persons—the only
options under current law—they should
conclude that Kiko and Tommy are
persons who should therefore be
protected from unlawful confinement
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

"in keeping with the best
philosophical standards of rational
judgment and ethical standards of
justice." Chimpanzee Rights: The
Philosophers’ Brief—an extended
version of the amicus brief submitted
to the New York Court of Appeals in
Kiko’s and Tommy’s cases—goes to the
heart of fundamental issues
concerning animal rights, personhood,
and the question of human and
nonhuman nature. It is essential
reading for anyone interested in
these issues.
The Global Guide to Animal Protection
Andrew Linzey 2013-06-01 Raising
awareness of human indifference and
cruelty toward animals, The Global
Guide to Animal Protection includes
more than 180 introductory articles
that survey the extent of worldwide
human exploitation of animals from a
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variety of perspectives. In addition
to entries on often disturbing
examples of human cruelty toward
animals, the book provides inspiring
accounts of attempts by courageous
individuals--including Jane Goodall,
Shirley McGreal, Birute Mary
Galdikas, Richard D. Ryder, and Roger
Fouts--to challenge and change
exploitative practices. As concern
for animals and their welfare grows,
this volume will be an indispensable
aid to general readers, activists,
scholars, and students interested in
developing a keener awareness of
cruelty to animals and considering
avenues for reform. Also included is
a special foreword by Archbishop
Desmond Tutu, urging readers to seek
justice and protection for all
creatures, humans and animals alike.
The Future of Animal Law David Favre
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

2021-05-28 This unique book
establishes potential future avenues
within the law to enhance the welfare
of animals and grant them recognised
legal status. Charting the direction
of the animal-human relationship for
future generations, it explores the
core concepts of property law to
demonstrate how change is possible
for domestic animals. As an ethical
context for future developments the
concept of a ‘right of place’ is
proposed and developed.
The Animal Rights Debate Gary L.
Francione 2010-10-26 Gary L.
Francione is a law professor and
leading philosopher of animal rights
theory. Robert Garner is a political
theorist specializing in the
philosophy and politics of animal
protection. Francione maintains that
we have no moral justification for
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using nonhumans and argues that
because animals are property or
economic commodities laws or industry
practices requiring "humane"
treatment will, as a general matter,
fail to provide any meaningful level
of protection. Garner favors a
version of animal rights that focuses
on eliminating animal suffering and
adopts a protectionist approach,
maintaining that although the
traditional animal-welfare ethic is
philosophically flawed, it can
contribute strategically to the
achievement of animal-rights ends. As
they spar, Francione and Garner
deconstruct the animal protection
movement in the United States, the
United Kingdom, Europe, and
elsewhere, discussing the practices
of such organizations as PETA, which
joins with McDonald's and other
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

animal users to "improve" the
slaughter of animals. They also
examine American and European laws
and campaigns from both the rights
and welfare perspectives, identifying
weaknesses and strengths that give
shape to future legislation and
action.
Confronting Animal Abuse Piers Beirne
2009-07-16 Confronting Animal Abuse
presents a powerful examination of
the human-animal relationship and the
laws designed to protect it. Piers
Beirne, a leading scholar in the
growing field of green criminology,
explores the heated topic of animal
abuse in agriculture, science, and
sport, as well as what is known, if
anything, about the potential for
animal assault to lead to inter-human
violence. He convincingly shows how
from its roots in the Irish plow14/25
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fields of 1635 through today, animalrights legislation has been primarily
shaped by human interest and why we
must reconsider the terms of humananimal relationships. Beirne argues
that if violations of animals' rights
are to be taken seriously, then
scholars and activists should examine
why some harms to animals are defined
as criminal, others as abusive but
not criminal and still others as
neither criminal nor abusive.
Confronting Animal Abuse points to
the need for a more inclusive concept
of harms to animals, without which
the meaning of animal abuse will be
overwhelmingly confined to those
harms that are regarded as socially
unacceptable, one-on-one cases of
animal cruelty. Certainly, those
cases demand attention. But so, too,
do those other and far more numerous
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

institutionalized harms to animals,
where abuse is routine, invisible,
ubiquitous and often defined as
socially acceptable. In this
pioneering, pro-animal book Beirne
identifies flaws in our traditional
understanding of human-animal
relationships, and proposes a
compelling new approach.
Animal Rights Without Liberation
Alasdair Cochrane 2012-08-21 Alasdair
Cochrane introduces an entirely new
theory of animal rights grounded in
their interests as sentient beings.
He then applies this theory to
different and underexplored policy
areas, such as genetic engineering,
pet-keeping, indigenous hunting, and
religious slaughter. In contrast to
other proponents of animal rights,
Cochrane claims that because most
sentient animals are not autonomous
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agents, they have no intrinsic
interest in liberty. As such, he
argues that our obligations to
animals lie in ending practices that
cause their suffering and death and
do not require the liberation of
animals. Cochrane's "interest-based
rights approach" weighs the interests
of animals to determine which is
sufficient to impose strict duties on
humans. In so doing, Cochrane
acknowledges that sentient animals
have a clear and discernable right
not to be made to suffer and not to
be killed, but he argues that they do
not have a prima facie right to
liberty. Because most animals possess
no interest in leading freely chosen
lives, humans have no moral
obligation to liberate them. Moving
beyond theory to the practical
aspects of applied ethics, this
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

pragmatic volume provides much-needed
perspective on the realities and
responsibilities of the human-animal
relationship.
Animal Ethics Bob Fischer 2021-05-06
There are many introductions to the
animal ethics literature. There
aren’t many introductions to the
practice of doing animal ethics. Bob
Fischer’s Animal Ethics: A
Contemporary Introduction fills that
gap, offering an accessible model of
how animal ethics can be done today.
The book takes up classic issues,
such as the ethics of eating meat and
experimenting on animals, but tackles
them in an empirically informed and
nuanced way. It also covers a range
of relatively neglected issues in
animal ethics, such as the
possibility of insect sentience and
the ethics of dealing with pests.
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Finally, the book doesn’t assess
every current practice using standard
ethical theories, but tries to
evaluate some of them using the moral
frameworks endorsed by those
involved. So, for instance, there is
a chapter on the way that animal care
and use committees try to justify
some of the educational uses of
animals, and the chapter on zoos
considers the way that international
zoological societies justify
compromising animal welfare. The book
wraps up with a discussion of the
future of animal ethics. Each chapter
opens with a helpful initial overview
of the chapter and ends with a list
of suggested readings to help
students go further on their own. Key
Features Covers animal ethics from an
empirically informed perspective,
bringing philosophy into conversation
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

with key issues in animal science,
conservation biology, economics,
ethology, and legal studies, among
other fields Provides ample coverage
of the most salient current topics,
including, for example: Debates about
which animals are sentient The
suffering of wild animals Research
ethics The boundaries of activism
Avoids suggesting that animal ethics
is simply the practice of applying
the right general theory to a
problem, instead allowing readers to
first work out the specific costs and
benefits of making ethical decisions
Impresses upon the reader the need
for her to work out for herself the
best way forward with difficult
ethical issues, suggesting that
progress can indeed be made Includes
summaries and recommended readings at
the end of each chapter
17/25
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Animal Innovation Simon M. Reader
2003 Based on papers from a symposium
held at the International Ethological
Congress in Tuebingen, Germany, Aug.
2001.
Animals Property & The Law Gary
Francione 2012-06-20 "Pain is pain,
irrespective of the race, sex, or
species of the victim," states
William Kunstler in his foreword.
This moral concern for the suffering
of animals and their legal status is
the basis for Gary L. Francione's
profound book, which asks, Why has
the law failed to protect animals
from exploitation? Francione argues
that the current legal standard of
animal welfare does not and cannot
establish fights for animals. As long
as they are viewed as property,
animals will be subject to suffering
for the social and economic benefit
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

of human beings. Exploring every
facet of this heated issue, Francione
discusses the history of the
treatment of animals, anticruelty
statutes, vivisection, the Federal
Animal Welfare Act, and specific
cases such as the controversial
injury of anaesthetized baboons at
the University of Pennsylvania. He
thoroughly documents the paradoxical
gap between our professed concern
with humane treatment of animals and
the overriding practice of abuse
permitted by U.S. law.
Animal Rights Cass R. Sunstein
2004-04-01 Cass Sunstein and Martha
Nussbaum bring together an all-star
cast of contributors to explore the
legal and political issues that
underlie the campaign for animal
rights and the opposition to it.
Addressing ethical questions about
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ownership, protection against
unjustified suffering, and the
ability of animals to make their own
choices free from human control, the
authors offer numerous different
perspectives on animal rights and
animal welfare. They show that
whatever one's ultimate conclusions,
the relationship between human beings
and nonhuman animals is being
fundamentally rethought. This book
offers a state-of-the-art treatment
of that rethinking.
Animal Law and Welfare International Perspectives Deborah
Cao 2016-02-03 This book focuses on
animal laws and animal welfare in
major jurisdictions in the world,
including the more developed legal
regimes for animal protection of the
US, UK, Australia, the EU and Israel,
and the regulatory regimes still
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

developing in China, South Africa,
and Brazil. It offers in-depth
analyses and discussions of topical
and important issues in animal laws
and animal welfare, and provides a
comprehensive and comparative
snapshot of some of the most
important countries in the world in
terms of animal population and
worsening animal cruelty. Among the
issues discussed are international
law topics that relate to animals,
including the latest WTO ruling on
seal products and the EU ban, the
Blackfish story and US law for
cetaceans, the wildlife trafficking
and crimes related to Africa and
China, and historical and current
animal protection laws in the UK and
Australia. Bringing together the
disciplines of animal law and animal
welfare science as well as ethics and
19/25
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criminology with contributions from
some of the most prominent animal
welfare scientists and animal law
scholars in the world, the book
considers the strengths and failings
of existing animal protection law in
different parts of the world. In
doing so it draws more attention to
animal protection as a moral and
legal imperative and to crimes
against animals as a serious crime.
Animals, Welfare and the Law Ian A.
Robertson 2015-07-16 In this
objective, practical and
authoritative introductory text the
author reveals how the fundamental
principles of the human-animal
relationship drive the development of
animal law. The book explains the
criteria by which the lawful use of
animals is determined, and how these
criteria impact evolving standards of
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

animal protection and define the
responsibilities of people in their
interactions with animals. The author
identifies 29 key principles which
constitute the core knowledge
necessary for people involved in
debating, assessing, and guiding the
evolution of society’s national and
international rulebook of animal
welfare law. The book also considers
animal welfare and law in the context
of a global market through discussion
of common issues such as climate
change, biosecurity, food safety and
food supply. Based on successful law
courses run by the author and his own
expertise as an animal law lecturer,
prosecutor and specialist legal
adviser, the book combines insights
from science, ethics and law to
provide an essential understanding of
what informs society and the law with
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regards to animals and their welfare.
The UFAW Handbook on the Care and
Management of Laboratory and Other
Research Animals Robert C. Hubrecht
2010-01-19 The seminal reference on
the care of laboratory and
captiveanimals, The UFAW Handbook on
the Care and Management ofLaboratory
and Other Research Animals is a musthave for anyoneworking in this field.
The UFAW Handbook has been
thedefinitive text since 1947.
Written for an international
audience,it contains contributions
from experts from around the world.
The book focuses on best practice
principles throughout,
providingcomprehensive coverage, with
all chapters being peer reviewed
byanonymous referees. As well as
addressing the husbandry oflaboratory
animals, the content is also of great
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

value to zoos andaquaria. Changes for
the eighth edition: Revised and
updated to reflect developments since
publicationof the previous edition.
New chapters on areas of growing
concern, including: the
3Rs;phenotyping; statistics and
experimental design;
welfareassessment; legislation;
training of people caring for lab
animals;and euthanasia. All material
combined into one volume for ease
ofreference. This book is published
on behalf of UFAW (The
UniversitiesFederation for Animal
Welfare), with whom we also publish
theUFAW/Wiley-Blackwell Animal
Welfare Book Series. This majorseries
of books provides an authoritative
source ofinformation on worldwide
developments, current thinking and
bestpractice in the field of animal
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welfare science and technology.
Fordetails of all of the titles in
the series see
ahref="http://www.wiley.com/go/ufaw"w
ww.wiley.com/go/ufaw/a.
Animal Labour Charlotte E. Blattner
2019-12 Is animal labour inherently
oppressive, or can work be a source
of meaning, solidarity, and social
membership for animals? This
challenging question drives this
thought-provoking collection which
explores the possibilities and
complexities of animal labour as a
site for interspecies justice.The
book assembles an international and
interdisciplinary group of scholars
who carefully grapple with the many
facets, implications, and
entanglements of animal labour, and
who, crucially, place animals at the
heart of their analyses. Can animals
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

engage in good work and have humane
jobs? What kindsof labour rights are
appropriate for animal workers? Can
animals consent to work? Would
recognizing animals as workers
improve their legal and political
status, or simply reinforce the
perception that they are beasts of
burden? Can a focus on labour help to
create or deepen bonds between
animaladvocates and other social
justice movements? While the authors
present a range of views on these
questions, their contributions make
clear that labour must be taken
seriously by everyone interested in
more just and ethical multispecies
futures.
Saving Animals Elan Abrell 2021-05-04
A fascinating and unprecedented
ethnography of animal sanctuaries in
the United States In the past three
22/25

Downloaded from
samkokarena.5game.in.th on August 19,
2022 by guest

decades, animal rights advocates have
established everything from elephant
sanctuaries in Africa to shelters
that rehabilitate animals used in
medical testing, to homes for farmed
animals, abandoned pets, and
entertainment animals that have
outlived their “usefulness.” Saving
Animals is the first major
ethnography to focus on the ethical
issues animating the establishment of
such places, where animals who have
been mistreated or destined for
slaughter are allowed to live out
their lives simply being animals.
Based on fieldwork at animal rescue
facilities across the United States,
Elan Abrell asks what “saving,”
“caring for,” and “sanctuary”
actually mean. He considers
sanctuaries as laboratories where
caregivers conceive and implement new
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

models of caring for and relating to
animals. He explores the ethical
decision making around sanctuary
efforts to unmake property-based
human–animal relations by creating
spaces in which humans interact with
animals as autonomous subjects.
Saving Animals illustrates how
caregivers and animals respond by
cocreating new human–animal ecologies
adapted to the material and social
conditions of the Anthropocene.
Bridging anthropology with animal
studies and political philosophy,
Saving Animals asks us to imagine
less harmful modes of existence in a
troubled world where both animals and
humans seek sanctuary.
Animals in International Law Anne
Peters 2021 Chapter I. Animals : a
topic for international law --Chapter
II. An overview of international
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rules on animals --Chapter III. The
International Convention for the
Regulation of Whaling : dead or
alive? --Chapter IV. Farm animals in
the law of the European Union -Chapter V. Animals in international
trade law --Chapter VI. Animals in
the law of armed conflict --Chapter
VII. Towards international animal
rights --Chapter VIII. Towards a
global animal protection law.
Animal Studies Paul Waldau 2013-02-11
Animal studies is a growing
interdisciplinary field that
incorporates scholarship from public
policy, sociology, religion,
philosophy, and many other areas. In
essence, it seeks to understand how
humans study and conceive of otherthan-human animals, and how these
conceptions have changed over time,
across cultures, and across different
an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

ways of thinking. This
interdisciplinary introduction to the
field boldly and creatively
foregrounds the realities of nonhuman
animals, as well as the imaginative
and ethical faculties that humans
must engage to consider our
intersection with living beings
outside of our species. It also
compellingly demonstrates that the
breadth and depth of thinking and
humility needed to grasp the humannonhuman intersection has the
potential to expand the dualism that
currently divides the sciences and
humanities. As the first holistic
survey of the field, Animal Studies
is essential reading for any student
of human-animal relationships and for
all people who care about the role
nonhuman animals play in our society.
Protecting Animals Within and Across
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Borders Charlotte E. Blattner 2019
based on author's thesis (doctoral Universitèat Basel, 2016) issued
under title: The extraterritorial
protection of animals: admissibility
and possibilities of the application
of national animal welfare standards
to animals in foreign countries.
Animal Studies Paul Waldau 2013-03-28
Animal studies is a growing
interdisciplinary field which seeks
to understand how humans study and
conceive of other-than-human animals,
and how these conceptions have
changed over time, across cultures,
and among various scholarly modes of
inquiry. Until now, this growing
field has lacked a comprehensive

an-introduction-to-animals-and-the-law-the-palgrave-macmillan-animal-ethics-series

introductory text appropriate for new
scholars. Animal Studies: An
Introduction fills this deficiency,
providing the first holistic survey
of the field.
Animals as Persons Gary Lawrence
Francione 2008 Gary L. Francione
explains our historical and
contemporary attitudes about animals
by distinguishing the issue of animal
use from that of animal treatment. He
then presents a theory of animal
rights that focuses on the need to
accord all sentient nonhumans the
right not to be treated as property.
Just a Dog Arnold Arluke 2006 How can
we make sense of acts of cruelty
towards animals?
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